
From: Todd [mailto:tdw63@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 8:56 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 I'am very capable of managing my own investments  and my 401k has performed rather well 
over the past 20+ years. I would like to thank the Obama administration for totally ruining my 
employer based healthcare which costs me 6 times as much now than 5 years ago, has higher 
deductibles and fewer choices. Now it seems you want to do the same to my retirement 
account, limit my choices and basically tell me what I can and cannot do with my own 
retirement investments. I have little faith in the current administration when it comes to my 
401k after Solyndra and other wasteful investments of our tax dollars. Please don't mess up my 
401k like you did my healthcare.  
 
  Thank You, Todd Wagner 
                       Las Vegas, NV 
 


